
 

 

eNews 12/21/16 

 
 

  

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
Wed, Dec 21 - End of Quarter 2 
Thur, Dec 22-Mon, Jan 2 - NO SCHOOL - Christmas Break (School Office 
Closed) 
Sun, Dec 25 - HAVE A BLESSED CHRISTMAS! 
Tues, Dec 27 - Alumni Soccer Tournament 
Tues, Jan 3 - School Resumes 
Tues-Fri, Jan 3-6 - 7th-12th Grade Winterim 
Sat, Jan 7 - Alumni Basketball Games 
Sat, Jan 7 - Tundra Cup Hosted by HS Student Council 
Mon, Jan 9 - College Planning Evening 
Jan 9-14 - Homecoming Week! 
Sat, Jan 14 - Alumni Hockey Game 
Sat, Jan 14 - Alumni Volleyball Tournament 
Mon, Jan 16 - NO SCHOOL - Martin Luther King Day (School Office Closed) 

Athletic Calendar 
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Calendar 

 
2017-18 School 

Calendar 
 
 
 

 
 

  

 

 
Mulvihill Memo 
This morning, our students were greeted with Christmas carols from our faculty and staff. It is a cherished 
tradition here at Legacy - one that brings great joy! 
 
My prayer is that this Christmas we would more fully understand the reason for the season ... 
 
"And an angel of the Lord appeared to them, and the glory of the Lord shone around them, and they were 
filled with great fear. And the angel said to them, "Fear not, for behold, I bring you good news of great joy 
that will be for all the people. For unto you is born this day in the city of David a Savior, who is Christ the 
Lord." (Luke 2:9-11) 
 
It really is good news - the Messiah, the Savior entered the world. He came for us. It truly is the greatest 
gift. From all of us here at Legacy, we wish you a very Merry Christmas! 

  



 

 
January Lunch Menu 
The January lunch menu is now available on the school website. 
 
Please remember to place the order for your student(s) lunches before you leave for Christmas so that 
your student(s) will have lunch when we return to school in January. 

  

 

KidzArt - Grades K-4 

• Tuesdays from 2:15-3:15 pm  
• Meet in the Art Room (A128)    

Session 3: January 3, 10, 17, 24, 31 
Session 4: February 7, 14, 28, March 7, 21  
Session 5: March 28, April 4, 11, 18, 25 
Spring Workshop: May 2, 9, 16 
 
**Each 5-week session is $75 and the Spring 
Workshop is $45** 
Tuition includes a 12.5% facility/advertising fee paid to 
Legacy  
Questions? Please call 763.494.6957 or email us 
at nwmpls@kidzart.com 

 

Chess Club - Grades K-8 
Impress your opponents and increase your IQ 
while having fun playing chess. Compete for 
different prizes and end-of-the-year trophies.  

• Starting January 23 
• 2:15-3:15 pm 
• All chess levels are welcome 
• $60 (6 classes)  
• Class Maximum: 10 students (first come, 

first serve) 

 

 

  

GUIDANCE OFFICE 
 

Winter ACT Prep Class 
Legacy is offering another ACT prep class to students interested in preparing for the ACT. The winter class 
will have two Saturday practice exams  

• Saturday, January 14 & Saturday, February 4 

Class sessions will be offered  

• Monday, January 23 
• Thursday, January 26 
• Monday, January 30 
• Thursday, February 2 
• Monday, February 6 
• Thursday, February 9 

Classes will be offered from 3:00-4:00 pm or 5:00-6:00 pm. Sign up information will be sent home with 
students. The deadline to register is Friday, December 16. 



  
ACT/SAT 
The next ACT will be February 11 with a January 13 registration deadline - www.actstudent.org 
The next SAT will be January 21 with a December 21 registration deadline - www.sat.org/register.  
  
Informational College Planning Evening 
Families of students in grades 8-10 are invited to the School Chapel on Monday, January 9 from6:30-8:30 
pm for a casual evening to learn about general college planning. 

  

ATHLETICS 
 

Coat Confusion 
A coat was taken by mistake at the Boys Basketball game on Tuesday, December 20. A different coat was 
left in its place. 
 
Please check to make sure your daughter has the correct coat. The one missing is a Columbia coat, size 
Small. It is a longer style with a fur-trimmed hood. The jacket that was left is a black coat, size Girls 
Medium. 
 
If your daughter has the wrong coat, please exchange it with AD Sarah Klawiter in the Athletic Office. 
 
Legacy Basketball Shot Club Recognition - December 22 
Last spring the Boys Basketball coaches introduced the Legacy Basketball Shot Club. Basketball players in 
grades 3-12 were challenged to make 10,000 or more shots from April 15-October 31. Each participant had 
to track their shots and submit by November 1 with parent verification to receive recognition. The following 
basketball players completed the challenge and will be recognized prior to the start of the Boys Varsity 
home game on Thursday, December 22. 
 
Josh Hinrichs '19 - 38,325 
Payton Thomsen '22 - 25,920 
Justin Demars '19 - 24,220 
Josh Niessen '17 - 10,494 
*Reese Ochoa '24 - 30,511 
*Connor Ochoa '24 - 21,131 
*Elk River Elks Challenge Participants 
 
Winter Break Athletic Action 
Catch the Lions in action over winter break! Legacy is competing in the following winter 
tournaments:   Boys & Girls Basketball 2-day tournament @ Mountain Lake HS; Boys Hockey 3-day 
tournament @ Silver Bay. 
 
Final Call for Fall Uniform Return 
If your student has a Legacy uniform still taking up space in his/her closet, please return it ASAP so we can 
take inventory and budget for uniform replacement. All outstanding items can be brought to the Athletic 
Office. 
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